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This	was	our	first	proper	meeting	this	year	so	there	was	some	catching	up	on	news	to	be	done	as	
well	as	working	on	our	various	projects.		Many	of	us	were	doing	knitting	(this	is	always	easy	to	
transport	and	can	often	be	carried	out	without	having	to	really	concentrate,	 leaving	us	free	to	
chat)	but	embroidery	and	crochet	were	also	in	evidence.	
	
Our	next	meeting	will	be	on	Monday	7th	March.		Please	get	in	touch	with	me	if	you	would	like	to	
join	us.	
		

Glen	Howard	
01833	631639	


